
Emiliano,
	
I	have	forwarded	your	request	to	both	the	town	administrator	as	well	as	our	chief	of	police.	
	
Thank	you.

Tara
	
Tara J. Whiting-Wells
Town Clerk
PO Box 278
West Tisbury, MA 02575
508-696-0148
M-F 8:30-1:30
 
The Town Hall is open by appointment only.   I will do my best to accommodate the
public during this time.  If you would like an absentee ballot for the town election
please submit an absentee ballot application, found on the town web site or in the
lobby of town hall.  Thank you.
 
The	Secretary	of	State's	office	has	determined	that	most	e-mails	to	and	from	municipal	offices	and	officials	are	public	records.	
Consequently,	confidentiality	should	not	be	expected
 
 
**Annual Town Meeting MAY 12, 2020
**Annual Town Election POSTPONED
**State Primary-September 1, 2020
**Presidential Election November 3, 2020
 
https://www.sec.state.ma.us/ovr/																	Please	visit	our	website
	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	[mailto:efalcon@aclum.org]	
Sent:	Monday,	April	6,	2020	5:07	PM
To:	Kade	Crockford;	Taïsha	Lazare
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request
	
Good	Afternoon,
	
Please	see	attached.
	
Best,
	
Emiliano
	
------
Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
Pronouns:	he,	him,	his
	
Policy	Counsel
Technology	for	Liberty	Program
American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts
211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110
617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org
	
Website	|	Twitter	|	Facebook	|	Instagram	|	Youtube
	
	

From Tara	J.Whiting-Wells	<townclerk@westtisbury-ma.gov>
Subject RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>,	Kade	Crockford	<kcrockford@aclum.org>,	Taïsha	Lazare
<tlazare@aclum.org>

Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	12:18:00	-0400
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https://www.instagram.com/aclu_mass/
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